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	Text3p12: a note from the teacher
	Text3ap12: Fall is here and we are loving the change of weather and colors of the trees.  
It is a joy to have your child in class.  Each one is doing a good job on their assignments. 
 
We need to work together for each child to 
continue to succeed all year long! 
	Text5ap12: IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER
 
Monday Oct. 11 - No School -Columbus Day
 
 
 
Friday Oct. 29th -  Halloween Parade  at 9:00am, weather permitting
 
11:15 am early dismissal this day as well.
	Text4p12: What we're learning
	Text6p12: What we're learning
	Text4ap12: READING - We have finished up the themes of Friendship, and Family.  We are currently reading stories by Kevin Henkes and moving on to stories about counting numbers.
Students are learning many comprehension strategies and we are having great discussions.  They are always eager to start the next story.
 
MATH - We have been working on counting and beginning addition.  The students are learning to visualize simple addition stories and are learning how to show their work through pictures and number sentences. 
 
They are all trying very hard in class!!!!!
	Text6ap12: PHONICS - Our class has been very busy! We have reviewed letters, sounds, and short vowels.  We are currently learning how to blend simple short vowel words.
We will have our first spelling test on Friday, October 8th. 
*Each child will continue to receive first grade sight words that they should be studying daily.
*Please read 20 minutes daily.
	Text7p12: contact me
	Text7ap12: Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns at anytime via REMIND app or email jternes@ahsd125.org
Thank you for all that you do and for sharing your child with me!


